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Inspected June 2024 
Rated an Outstanding 6th
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Our school trips are
eventful and
unforgettable! We’ve had
some amazing trips this
year, going to Belfast,
MK museum, a
pantomime, and trips to
the gym. We also attend
many job fairs hosted in
the local area. 

A life-changing experience our year 13's
undertook this year was to complete the
Bronze Award for DofE which included a
two day expedition in Wales.  An
opportunity to have fun, discover new
interests, and challenge themselves.
Achieving this Award isn’t a competition
or about being first. It’s all about setting
personal challenges,  pushing personal
boundaries and working as a team 

Our enterprise qualifications are what we
use to help our pupils prepare for work,

with the intention of showing what it
takes to run a business. 

Our Class of 2024 - Graduated this
June with new records for

qualifications gained and pass rates.
We are proud of all they have

achieved and wish them a great
summer! 

We give the pupils at Post 16 the opportunity
to work in employment within different sectors 

Students have successfully completed work experience
in:

Charities, Museums, Garages, Charities, and Catering 

Results Day is Thursday August 22nd.  Results will be
available in person from 10am-12pm at Manor Road for

collection.  Otherwise these will be posted to you

We have been focused on options
classes this term for year 12s
stretching their number of
qualifications to build their
professional portfolios. Offering
options such as: art, childcare,
business admin, construction

https://www.stephensontrustpost16centre.org.uk/
https://www.stephensontrustpost16centre.org.uk/
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WE HAVE SEEN AMAZING COMMITMENT THIS YEAR...

A MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT
PRINCIPAL...

CHRISTINE DEHNEL
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL @POST 16 CENTRE

We have had an outstanding year this year to mark the 5th
year anniversary of the Post 16 Centre being open to
students from across the city of Milton Keynes and

beyond.  We have hit record numbers of qualifications
achieved by students this year and it is a real credit to

student hard work and the support from staff that this has
been achieved.  Many of our students are graduating this
year to head off to college placements, apprenticeships
and/or full time work and we could not be more proud of

all they have accomplished with us.  

We wish our 2024 cohort all the best for the future! 

As we wrap up our 5th year of opening
at the Post 16 Centre, and only our

second year at our new facilities, I am
in awe of the achievements of our
young people and their ability to

overcome adversity this year.  With an
an average of over eight qualifications

each in Year 12, and our Year 13's
being our first cohort of Duke of

Edinburgh Award through the Bronze
Award, we could not be more proud of
their success. We have had the most
interest ever in new placements for
September 2024 so we will be busy

making space for us to grow next year
- but its an exciting time for our 6th

form and look forward to sharing with
parents our community future student
achievements.  I want to wish all our

2024 graduates a restful summer and a
well earnt break.  I hope your next

steps excite you to continue to follow
your dreams.   


